
Dear Families -
We sure enjoyed celebrating National School Counseling Week
these last few days! Our students and staff were happy to honor
the amazing work of Ms. Kellogg, our school counselor! Thanks to
all who participated in our Spirit Days - congrats to all 2nd and 3rd
graders, who tied for first place as our Spirit Week champions!
Kindergarten students came in second place!

February 14th is the date for our Valentine parties. Your student
brought home a pink note last week explaining procedures for this fun event - please make sure
you refrain from sending in any candy or other food-related treats.

On February 27th, author and illustrator Troy Cummings will be visiting Bailly and meeting with all
students! Please be sure to read below for more information and details on how you can have a
book signed by Mr. Cummings himself! Order forms are due on February 14th. Thank you to our
PTO and to Mrs. Ward for making this event possible!

Here are the Quarter 3 Standards-Based Grading family documents to help you understand what
your students are working toward this quarter:



Kindergarten
First Grade
Second Grade
Third Grade
Fourth Grade

For 4th grade families, our school was selected to participate in this year's NAEP Testing, which
stands for National Assessment of Educational Progress. The scheduled date for this assessment
is February 20th. The process outlines that 50 students from our school will need to participate -
those randomly selected were notified via a letter sent home with your child last week.
Also for our 4th graders - be sure to see below for information about the possibility of joining Band
or Orchestra!

Upcoming Dates:
February - Black History Month
February 14th - Valentines Parties
February 16th & 19th - No School (winter break)
February 20th - NAEP Testing for some 4th Grade students
February 22nd - El Cantarito Giveback Night (11am - 9pm)
February 27th - Author/Illustrator Troy Cummings visits Bailly
February 27th - PTO Meeting at 2:40 pm
February 29th - Kindergarten Round-Up for new Kindergarten students
March 1st - PTO Movie Night at Bailly
Week of March 4th - IREAD Testing for 2nd and 3rd grade students

Mrs. Storm
Proud Bailly Principal

Thanks to the Bailly PTO and profits from our Book Fairs, Troy
Cummings is coming to Bailly on February 27th! In addition to
sharing his work and process with students, he will also sign
books!

We are excited to be able to offer a chance to purchase a Troy
Cummings book ahead of his visit on Tuesday, February 27th. Your
child brought home a flyer earlier this week to order a book!! All
orders are due by February 14th. If you already have a book at home
or would like to purchase one, please send it in on Monday, February 26th.
(The order form is also linked below!)

If you have any questions, contact Mrs. Ward.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1LMKwgovolvsqjSUIgDwTg0id_H5zFtt0EetS2uEIQz0/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/11OepJtexiI8CcVMOcez6wVpvUgsSmaN1_v9ReIxN-iQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1B3H3NTP-F2UebUYbIf-30swaxE4797OYtZ9irLcyOlc/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/17vKOjLeK_CW_bzVpHuSsVke-QsVKUxm1sosHJsQhLuo/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1i1eMJeJcDgbcnMqlDhuswirPsBca9sAyta9bKiII8jM/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:mward@duneland.k12.in.us


Troy Cummings Book Order Form !

Download
166.4 KB

February is Black History Month - be sure to check out some family resources outlined below to
help your students learn more about Black leaders, thinkers, and history-makers!
PBS Kids for Parents
Common Sense Media Resources

https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/65c634de21114fb5b9ad2300
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/65c634de21114fb5b9ad2300
https://www.pbs.org/parents/black-history-month
https://www.commonsense.org/education/articles/free-learning-resources-for-black-history-month-and-beyond




Happy Friday! It has been a fun week here at Bailly celebrating National School Counseling week!!
Thank you so much for your support and allowing me to serve your students and your family here
at Bailly. I have received so many thoughtful notes, flowers, and gifts this week, thank you so much
for making my day!! A special thank you Miss Nicole for all her help in making this week fun and
special!

This week in our Social Emotional lessons students learned to identify Zones in others.
Students learned that a person's behavior can change/affect others feelings and Zones.
Students watched a short movie clip and a character's social skills and discussed expected and
unexpected behaviors. Ask your student about the zones they learned about this week!

If you have any questions or concerns feel free to reach out to me.

Have a Wonderful Weekend!
Ms. Kellogg
hkellogg@duneland.k12.in.us
219-983-3670 ext 5025

mailto:hkellogg@duneland.k12.in.us


Our next Giveback Night is scheduled for February 22nd at El
Cantarito from 11am - 9pm (dine-in only). Please consider
supporting our school by eating out that evening!

The PTO has an upcoming family event, Movie Night, scheduled for
March 1st!

All Strack's receipts are due to be turned in by March 31, 2024 -
thank you for sending these in so we can turn them into points
toward school & playground supplies!

The next PTO Meeting is scheduled for February 27, 2024 at 2:40 PM. We hope to see you there!



JOIN Band!
Current 5th graders, this is what you have been waiting for! Beginning Band information for
Summer 2024 and next school year is ready!
Join the band and learn to play a woodwind, brass, or percussion instrument. This opportunity is
available to all fifth grade students.

In Person Instrument Try-Outs are March 12 (LIS) and 13 (WIS) at CMS
Summer Band is August 5-8.
Registration Forms are due February 29. Join us and be a part of the Band!

"Join Band" Web Link

https://forms.gle/xHZ8W9a6ibYrRff3A
https://sites.google.com/a/duneland.k12.in.us/chesterton-bands/join-band


JOIN 5th Grade Orchestra!
Calling all 4th graders, the fun is about to begin! Be a part of something special with Chesterton
Orchestras next year in Intermediate School. Make lifelong friends, and join a fun team!
Join the orchestra and learn to play a violin, viola, cello, or string bass. This opportunity is
available to all 4th grade students.

In Person Instrument Try-Outs are March 12 (LIS) and 13 (WIS) at CMS
Summer Orchestra is August 5-9
Registration Forms are due February 29. Join us and be a part of the Orchestra!

"Join Orchestra" Web Link!

https://forms.gle/wwyrxqKEDfXSGweo7
https://sites.google.com/duneland.k12.in.us/chestertonorchestras/join-orchestra?scrlybrkr=a3b7a5ec


Online Enrollment NOW OPEN!

ONLINE ENROLLMENT NOW OPEN for incoming Duneland Kindergarten students for the 2024-2025
School Year. Families are asked to complete online enrollment prior to attending Kindergarten
Round-Up on Thursday, February 29, 2024. To get started please visit:
https://www.duneland.k12.in.us/domain/440.

https://www.duneland.k12.in.us/domain/440


Help the Duneland School Corporation celebrate the outstanding teachers and employees that
make up this district. Each year, DSC conducts the Teacher and Employee of the Year Recognition
Program with the mission of inspiring and celebrating those in the education industry.
Nominations will be accepted for the following categories:

Elementary Teacher- Grades K-6
Secondary Teacher- Grades 7-12
Employee of the Year- Classified Staff Employee

Students, former students, parents, colleagues, administrators, or members of the community may
nominate DSC teachers and/or classified employees. There is no limit to the number of teachers
or classified employees a person may nominate. Please complete a separate nomination form for
each teacher and/or classified employee you wish to nominate. Click here to read the rules and to
access the nomination forms

If you have interest in being a parent observer in Canvas, CLICK HERE to follow the instructions!
This will allow you access to the materials your child is seeing and working on in Canvas.

https://cdn.smore.com/e/26qyn/KGzY1p
https://sites.google.com/duneland.k12.in.us/canvasparent


Students in grades K-4 will attend school from 8:00 AM - 2:20 PM.
Our school doors will open at 7:40 AM each day, which is when we will start operating our car line.
Students will not be permitted to enter the school building before 7:40 AM.

ARRIVAL
1. Students are permitted to enter the building at 7:40. School starts at 8:00.
2. When students enter, they can choose to have breakfast (go to the cafeteria) or not (go to

classroom).
3. We ask that all students strive to be at school by 7:50 a.m. so they are ready to start on time.
4. All cars dropping off students should pull up to the curb and follow car line staff members’

instructions. If a parent would like to come into the building with your child, please use one of
the angled parking spots and walk your child into the office so we can keep the flow of traffic
moving efficiently.

5. Students who arrive after 8:00 AM by car must have a parent come into the building and sign in
as to the reason the student is tardy.

DISMISSAL
1. Student dismissal begins at 2:15 PM.
2. It is important to build consistency with students’ routines, so families will need to select the

“default” mode of transportation their student will use on most days.
3. Students who must go home a different way than usual must have a note signed by the parent.

Phone calls or emails are not sufficient as we may miss those messages during the school
day or not receive them in time.

4. Students may only go home with people who are designated to pick them up. Please make
sure to fill out this information at Open House or within the first week of school.

5. Please see the school documents that show and explain our dismissal process.

Need some help in navigating your Skyward Parent Portal? Here is a Quick Guide with helpful
videos attached to guide parents in familiarizing and utilizing Skyward!

Click HERE for a video tour of Skyward Family Access

Click HERE for more Skyward Family Access resources

Click HERE to log in to Skyward!

https://www.duneland.k12.in.us/Page/1753
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ipxdPFmEkVs
https://www.skyward.com/parents-and-students/family-access-toolkit/parents?filter=V
https://skyward.duneland.k12.in.us/scripts/wsisa.dll/WService=wsEAplus/seplog01.w


At the January 8th School Board meeting, the following school start and end times were approved
for the 2024-2025 school year.

Elementary (K-4) 7:30 – 2:20
High School (9-12) 8:10 – 3:10
Intermediate/Middle (5-8) 8:50 – 3:50

Please review the procedures for school closings and/or delays that may occur due to inclement
weather. The decision to close school and engage in a virtual-synchronous eLearning day (see
below) or alter the school day is made after collaborating with multiple district personnel, local,
state departments and agencies, including: law enforcement, national weather service,
highway/street departments, and transportation. In addition, other Porter County school districts
are consulted due to partnerships that impact special education and career-technical education
students.
Decisions about school delays due to inclement weather will be made as early as possible. In
some instances a school cancellation may follow a two hour delay In the event of a two hour



delay followed by a cancellation, we will do our best to make the decision to cancel school before
9:00 a.m. Delay or cancellation information will be delivered through the Skylert notification
system. These notifications are based on the contact information provided in the General category
within your Skylert notification system. Please review and update (if necessary) your contact
information to receive these notifications. School closing/delay information will also be posted on
the DSC website (www.duneland.k12.in.us) and sent to the following media outlets:

Radio: WAKE 1500 AM; Indiana 105.5 FM; WEFM 95.9 FM; WDSO 88.3 FM; WGN Radio 720;
WBBM Newsradio 780
Local TV Channels: 2, 5, 7, 9, 32
Websites: www.duneland.k12.in.us; www.emergencyclosingcenter.com

The following options will be considered during weather emergencies:
Option 1: Start of the school day will be delayed 2-hours. Delayed start times are:

Elementary - 10:00 a.m.
Intermediate - 10:15 a.m.
Middle School - 9:50 a.m.
High School - 9:40 a.m.

Option 2: Students will not report to school; students will participate in an unplanned inclement
weather eLearning day (virtual-synchronous-see Guidelines for Students)

Students will take part in Google Meet sessions with their teachers to receive face-to-face
instruction. Teachers will post schedules by 9:00 A.M. Please click on the link above for more
information.

Option 3: Schools will dismiss early

https://www.duneland.k12.in.us/
https://www.duneland.k12.in.us/
https://www.emergencyclosingcenter.com/
https://www.duneland.k12.in.us//cms/lib/IN01001867/Centricity//Domain/409/2022_23_Student_eLearning.pdf


CHS Event Ticket Link - Click here!

Bailly Elementary School
Website: https://www.duneland.k12.in.us/bailly
Location: 800 South 5th Street, Chesterton, IN, USA
Phone: 219-983-3670
Facebook: facebook.com/BaillyElementarySchool/
Twitter: @BaillyElem

Duneland School Corporation
www.duneland.k12.in.us

https://sites.eventlink.com/s/chesterton-high-school/Tickets
https://www.duneland.k12.in.us/bailly
https://maps.google.com/?q=800+S+5th+St,+Chesterton,+IN+46304,+USA&ftid=0x8811a2d6055c227b:0xf8dfbba152dcee61
tel:219-983-3670
https://facebook.com/BaillyElementarySchool/
https://www.twitter.com/@BaillyElem



